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A warm welcome to visitors to this morning’s service. Please join us for 

morning tea after the service. 
 

EASTER SUNDAY BAPTISM 
If you would like to get baptised on Easter Sunday, please contact Marty or 

Jean asap.  Baptism classes will be arranged. 

FEBRUARY POT LUCK DINNER & FELLOWSHIP EVENING 
Our next Pot Luck Dinner and Fellowship 

Evening will be next Sunday, 27th February from 

6pm. Eva Yeung will be showing us how to 

make Chinese turnip cake (Lo Bak Gao)  at 

6pm and the dinner will start at 6.30pm. 

Feel free to bring your own board games or just 

spend time chatting with other members. 

This is a really good family occasion where 

children and adults can relax and enjoy the evening. 

 This Week Next Week 

Worship Leader Robert O Robert W 

Music Leader James & Isabelle Genaetta 

Bible Reader Elsie Genesis 

Ushers Serene & Allister Kuan & Isaiah 

Techno Jeff & Michael Harvey/Ian/Sunsun 

Cup of Tea 
Rita, Ricky, Francis Quin, Anna, Soo Land 

Dishes 

 Leader Meeting time Location 
Next 

meeting 

CANTONESE 

GROUP 
Albert Ko 

Saturday 

fortnightly @ 

4pm 

@ Alex Wong Toi’s 

contact Albert Ko 

021 753 912 

 

5 Mar 

CANTONESE 

ALBANY 

GROUP 

Peter Zen 
1st & 3rd Friday  

@ 8pm 

@ Peter Zen’s 

021 280 8663 

 

4 Mar 

GREENLANE 

GROUP 

Serene Thain 

& Glenda 

Choy 

Thursday 

fortnightly @ 

8pm 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

ph 021 148 7956 
23 Feb 

ISAAC GROUP Angie Chu 
Friday weekly 

@ 7.30pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street, City 
25 Feb 

LADIES’ HOME 

GROUP 

Glenda 

Choy 

Wednesday 

fortnightly @ 

10.30am 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

ph 524 9391 
23 Feb 

MEADOWBANK 

GROUP 
Tony Wai 

Wednesday 

(3 weekly) @ 

7pm 

Contact Tony Wai 2 March 

NEWMARKET 

GROUP 

Robert 

O’Callahan 

Wednesday 

fortnightly @ 

6:30pm 

@ Robert O’Callahan’s office 

Level 2, 8 Kent Street, 

Newmarket 

ph 523 0274 or 021 783 289 

This 

week  

21 Feb 

REMUERA 

GROUP 
Ken Cheung 

2nd and 4th 

Saturday @ 

10am 

@ Quin Gee’s 

contact Ken 027 481 5096 
26 Feb 

TERTIARY 

GROUP 

Genaetta 

Shew 

Thursday 

weekly @ 

7.30pm 

 

Contact Genaetta 

021 0298 1313 

24 Feb 

WEST 

AUCKLAND 

GROUP 

Betty Ling 

2nd and 4th 

Saturday @ 

5pm 

@ Betty & Kuan’s 

Ph 021 502 178 
23 Feb 



OUR CONDOLENCES TO THERESA and HER 

FAMILY 
Sadly, Theresa’s dad passed away on Saturday 

evening (after a long battle with cancer). We extend 

our love and prayers to Theresa and Stuart and the Lim 

family. 

DOUBLE PARKING IN THE CAR PARKS 
Please do NOT double park in the car parks. This has been especially 

experienced at Datacom (on the left down the driveway opposite the 

church) and the Flight Centre (lowest level on the right of the driveway). If 

there is not a parking space there, please continue up the road to the Beca 

Carter car park at 132 Vincent Street. Please refer to the car parking 

diagram on the notice board by the hall door. 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 2011/2012 
Glenda Choy will have Entertainment Books available for 

sale later in the year. Proceeds will go to our church. Please 

see Glenda or Jean if you would like her to reserve one for 

you or record your interest on the sheet on the hall notice 

board. 

ENGLISH MINISTRY LEADERSHIP MEETING THIS 

FRIDAY 
There will be a meeting of the Leadership team (i.e. leaders of the 

Administration, Education and Pastoral Care teams and home group 

leaders) this Friday evening at church. 

ALPHA COURSE AT REMUERA HOME GROUP 
The Remuera Home Group, which meets on the 2nd 

and 4th Saturday of each month at 10am, will be 

doing the Alpha Course as their first study for the year. 

Everyone is welcome to join them for this series. Please 

just turn up or talk to Ken. If you have never done the 

Alpha Course before, this is a very good opportunity 

to ‘explore the meaning of life’. Their next meeting is 

this Saturday followed by their monthly yum cha at 

Sichuan Restaurant (optional). 

SPECIAL AUCKLAND PRESBYTERY SERVICE THIS EVENING 
The final service for the Presbytery of Auckland will be held at St Andrew’s 1st 

Church, Symonds Street this evening at 6.30pm. The preacher will be the 

Rev Dr Allan Davidson ONZM who is a well-known expert in NZ church 

history/history of Christianity in NZ. There is an open invitation to all to attend. 

THE BEGINNING OF THE NEW PRESBYTERY 
On the 26th February 2011 the Northern Presbytery will be inaugurated by 

the Moderator of the General Assembly, the Right Rev Peter Cheyne at the   

Onehunga Co-operating Parish, Grey Street, Onehunga, Auckland. 
 

 

BIBLE BRAIN TEASER 
I once made a remark about the hidden books of the Bible. It was a lulu, 

kept people looking so hard for facts, and for others it was a revelation. 

Some were in a jam, especially since the names of the books are not 

capitalized, but the truth finally struck home to numbers of readers. To 

others, it was a real job. We want it to be a most fascinating few moments 

for you. Yes, there will be some really easy ones to spot. Others may require 

judges to help them. I will quickly admit it usually takes a minister to find one 

of the 17, and there will be loud lamentations when it is found. A little lady 

says she brews a cup of tea so she can concenrate better. See how well 

you can compete. Relax now, for there really are the names of 17 books of 

the Bible in these sentences. (One preacher found 16 books in 20 minutes. It 

took him three weeks to find the seventeenth one.) 
 

Submitted by Scott Quinn 
 

 

 
Total offering for January 2011 $9117.40 

Average weekly offering for January 2011 $1823.48 
Total YTD (Year to Date) offering $57546.30 
YTD average weekly offering $1856.33 

Moving average weekly offering required to achieve 
2010/2011 budget $2317. 

 

 

 

Please note that the deadline for the Newsletter is FRIDAY @ 5PM.   

Please make sure any notices are emailed to sojewong@gmail.com early to make 

sure they’re included. 


